
Dear Parents,          May 16, 2011 

 

We are so excited about our trip to Splashville on May 25th. You will find the Splashville rules 

attached to this letter. The SISD code of conduct will apply, just as it does on school field trips. The dress 

code for this event is as follows: girls must wear a modest one-piece bathing suit, a two-piece “tankini” 

that covers the stomach or a regular two-piece with a dark shirt to wear the entire time. If they do not 

have a swimsuit then a dark colored t-shirt and shorts (not denim) can be worn. Boys must wear finger 

tip length swimming shorts or trunks and can wear a t-shirt if desired; Speedo-type swimwear is 

prohibited. All students need to bring a towel, sunscreen and an extra set of dry clothes if they wish to 

change when back on campus. If your student rides a bus they must have clothes to wear home after 

school. We will not be responsible for applying sunscreen to students (due to allergies), please remind 

your student to reapply sunscreen if you provide them with some.  Students should come to school 

wearing their swimsuit under their clothes and appropriate shoes.  We ask that you please write your 

child’s name on his or her towel and any other belongings. Students will be solely responsible for all the 

belongings they take to Splashville. Splashville and SISD are not responsible for any lost or stolen items. 

Electronic equipment and water do not mix, so we ask students to leave those items at home. 

Splashville will be providing all the lifeguards and other safety personnel just like a normal operating 

day. Our school nurse will also be in attendance to help with any medical needs. Splashville will be near 

capacity with the entire school and all school staff members, therefore siblings of students will not be 

allowed to attend. Parents are welcome to come visit your student so that you can take pictures, apply 

sunscreen or check them out for the day. Students will not be allowed to be checked out for lunch and 

then returned.  Your child’s admission has been paid for and lunch and drinks will be provided. Students 

will be at Splashville from 10:00am to 2:00 pm. If you would like to pick your child up from Splashville, 

you must sign them out with the nurse who will notify their homeroom teacher.  This is a celebration of 

all the hard work your student has demonstrated this school year and we are excited about this 

opportunity. Below you will see the permission form, if for some reason you do not want your child to 

attend please indicate that on this form and return to the student’s homeroom teacher no later than 

May 20, 2010.  

________ Yes, my child _____________________________________________ has permission to 

go to Splashville with Gilbert Intermediate on May 25, 2011. 

 

________ No, I do not want my child ____________________________________________ to 

attend Splashville with Gilbert Intermediate on May 25, 2011, and I understand that my child will be in 

study hall that day. 

 

Parent Signature _________________________________________________________________ 


